
Teacher Appreciation Week May 1-5 

Book Order Due Thursday May 11th  

                        Online Code  GTQPR 

Day School Sunday  May 21st   11:00am 

Last day of School   May 25th  

School Closed Friday, May 26th—June 2nd 

Summer Sessions begin June 5th  

Trinity Day School Newsletter  May 2017            

Red Room 

Blue Room 

Green Room  

                            We are finishing up this school 

                            year!  May in Port Aransas 

brings mosquitos and hot weather,  Make sure 

your child has sunscreen and bug spray at school 

so Mrs. Chen and I can apply it before we go out-

side in the afternoon.  It has been such a joy hav-

ing these children in my class this year.  They 

have taught me so many things and I hope they 

have learned a thing or two.  I look forward to a 

fun summer and another school year with these 

great kiddos!    Mrs. Garcia 

                             May is upon us!  

                            Where did the 

school year go?  The children in the 

Red room have all come so far in 

such a short time.  These boys and 

girls can speak to me in full sen-

tences, most of them use the re-

stroom to go potty, and they are 

learning how to be a good friend.  

This month we will wrap up our year 

with another quick assessment to 

see where we have progressed.  We 

will have a week of exploring colors, 

a week of celebrating mothers, we 

will learn about zoo animals and one 

final “wacky” week with Mrs. Spaeth 

before summer.  Thank you for 

sending your child in the morning 

with sunscreen on!  We are doing 

our best to stay cool at school!   

Yay May!         Mrs. Spaeth 

                                 Happy May  

                               everyone!  We 

will be discussing flowers, Mother’s 

Day, the zoo, lady bugs, going to the 

circus and acting like clowns.   We 

are practicing our good table man-

ners by saying “please” and “thank 

you” and keeping our plates still and 

quiet.  Please remember to apply 

sunscreen and bug spray on your 

child before they come to school we 

will reapply in the afternoon before 

they go back outside.  If you bring 

extra spray for your child, please 

label it with their name.  Thank you.   
                          Miss Hawes 

Rainbow Room                                       Wow!  This school year is 

                                      almost finished, then on 

to summer.  These children have learned so many 

skills and gained a lot of knowledge this year.  

This month we continue to write our first name 

and practice cutting with scissors.  We will learn 

more about Spring (the colors, gardens, insects, 

and weather), have a zoo adventure, celebrate 

mothers and enjoy a fun movie/pajama day (more 

to come).   We will learn to have an “It’s all good”   

attitude that God wants us to have.  It will be  

another fun and busy month!        Mrs.  Ross 

Donations Needed:  Dish towels and rags 

house hold cleaners,  Clorox wipes, insect spray 

for children, Sunscreen for children,  velcro, 

spray bottles, disposable gloves.  Band-Aids,  

clear packing tape, and white construction paper. 

Large plastic trucks for the playground!!! 



             Happy Birthday! 

  Kynsler Garrett   17th 

  Jonah McCrillis  24th  

  Holland Schroeder  24th  

 The golf tournament was a great success!  Thank you   

 to all the volunteers and parents that played, sold  

 raffle tickets, collected donations, worked 

 to prepare for the tournament,  and  

 worked at the tournament.  We  collected  

 a net of over $20,000.   Our best year yet!   

Dear Day School Families 

I so enjoy my time with your children each Wednesday at 

10 for our school chapel!  Each year we have a School Sunday 

service.   We invite Trinity Day School families to come to  

our 11 a.m. church service where your children will  help  

the adults sing songs from Chapel because they know  

them so well. It is a wonderful opportunity for the  

church to learn more about the Day School and to mix  

and mingle with people that share our community.   
 

Please try to make it to church on May 21 at  11 a.m. for this special 

School Sunday service and stay for coffee hour in the Parish Hall.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  As always, all are wel-

come to participate fully in the worship service.     Peace, 
                                                                   Rev. James Derkits 

School Closed 

May 26th - June 2nd  

  End of the year  

    Celebration!! 
 

     Family picnic  

  Friday, May 27th.   
 

More details to come from  

your child’s classroom.   

Look at all these toys we purchased 

with our bonus points from Scholastic 

Book Orders!  Your book orders help 

the school get free books and much 

more!        THANK YOU!!! 

 **Coupons for free books with $5  

     purchase available in the office. 

New Blue T-shirts available for 

purchase from the office! 

$15  available in adult sizes and 

child sizes 2T,3T,4T and 5T 


